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TO: Missouri Natural Gas Operators 

FROM: Kathleen McNelis, Pipeline Safety Program Manager 

Note:  Copies are not sent to all operator personnel.  Please forward to the appropriate person(s). 

 

SUBJECT: 1)  Proposed Rule Amendments 

 2)  Spring MANGO General Meeting (March 30, 2022) – In Person 

 3)  PHMSA Notification of Grant Opportunity 

 4)  2022 MANGO Safety Conference (June 29- July 1, 2022) – In Person 

1)  Proposed Rule Amendments 

On March 16, 2022, the Commission issued an order opening working Case No. GW-2022-0327 

to consider amending the Commission’s natural gas safety rules.  Attached are a copy of the 

Order, Staff’s motion explaining the proposed amendments and a copy of the proposed amended 

language.  Any stakeholder wishing to submit written comments regarding the rule amendments 

being considered by Staff should do so no later than May 2, 2022.  Instructions for submitting 

comments are provided in the attached Commission Order. 

2)  Spring MANGO General Meeting (March 30, 2022) – In Person 

The Spring MANGO General Meeting is scheduled for March 30, 2022, beginning at 9:30 AM 

in Jefferson City. The meeting will be on the 4th floor in the Ballroom (Room 450) of the 

Governor Office Building (GOB). A meeting agenda is attached.   If anyone has additional items 

for the agenda, please contact Carla Richardson at: crichardson@summitnaturalgas.com.  The 

PSC Staff and MANGO board members look forward to seeing you then. 
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3)  PHMSA Notification of Grant Opportunity 

PHMSA provided the MO PSC a copy of information it sent to municipality and community 

owned natural gas operators on March 15, 2022.  The information pertains to grant funding that 

will be made available to municipality or community owned utilities (not including for-profit 

entities) to repair, rehabilitate, or replace natural gas distribution pipelines, or portions thereof, or 

to acquire equipment to reduce incidents and fatalities, and to avoid economic loss.  A copy of the 

information the MO PSC received from PHMSA is attached. 

 

4)  2022 MANGO Safety Conference (June 29- July 1, 2022) – In Person 

The 2022 MANGO Conference will be in person this year, June 29 – July 1, 2022, at the 

Margaritaville Lake Resort Lake of the Ozarks.  Registration for vendors is now open on the 

MANGO website.  Operator attendee registration will be open soon. 

Please continue to check out the website www.mangowp.org  for updates or contact Carla 

Richardson at: crichardson@summitnaturalgas.com. 
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